November 30, 2014

Dear Sequatchie County Commissioners:

In the December 2014 Sequatchie County Commission Meeting you will be asked to fill the
vacant 8" District Sequatchie County Commission seat due to the unfortunate passing of Commissioner
David Martin. This is an important task that must be done. Being a Commissioner at times can be
difficult when facing a vote such as this one. During my former tenure on the Commission | to was faced
with this same decision on several occasions and never took it lightly as | am sure each of you will not
either. | pray that each of you will study your decision with care and vote to place the best qualified
person to represent the 8" District residents.

I would like to take this opportunity to formally inform you of my interest in the vacant 8"
district Sequatchie County Commission seat. Over the past 25 +/- years, | have faithfully and tirelessly
served Sequatchie County, the 8th District and the Lone Oak community in various capacities. | would
appreciate your vote of confidence and support to fill this vacancy.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Regards, | /)
Tommy Johnson /("
943 US 127

Signal Mountain, TN 37377
423-488-7795 cell, 423-886-3884 home

CC: Sequatchie County Commissioners, Sequatchie County Executive
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